
  
  
  
  

  A delegation from the Iraqi Securities Commission and the Iraq stock
exchange visits the Amman Stock Exchange and The Jordanian
capital market institutions 

  

 

  

 

  December 18, 2023  

The CEO of the ASE, Mr. Mazen Wathaifi, received a delegation comprising representatives from
both the Iraqi Securities Commission and the Iraq Stock Exchange, within the framework of a field
visit by the delegation to the capital market in the presence of Deputy CEO, Mr. Bassam Abu Abbas
and a number of ASE officials the visiting delegation. Both parties affirmed the depth of the
relationships between the two countries and their keenness to enhance cooperation in the future.

It is worth mentioning that this visit is part of the framework of cooperation and joint effort aimed at
exchanging experiences between the capital market institutions in both countries.
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